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Hopefully everyone has had a great start to the 2018-19 school year!!!!!!! 

The staff at Evergreen are working long hours to provide quality instruction and guidance; ac-
ademically, behaviorally, and socially for all students.  Evergreen is an amazing community 
and we need to continue to work together to provide all students with a great school experi-
ence which makes everyone feel “special” at school.  Please remember to review PBIS expec-
tations (Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, and Be Kind) with your kids at home by asking 
them what these expectations mean to them at school.  This will help us support your child at 
school and reinforce our school wide expectations as they learn routines and expectations at 
the beginning of this year……. Last but not least, ATTENDANCE MATTERS for all children and if 
your child is not in school, we as educators cannot teach them and your child cannot learn. 
 So, please help us by making an effort to get your child to school on time and everyday, un-
less sick (Please see the corresponding page in this newsletter for explanation of when to 
send your child and when to keep them home). 
 
I strongly encourage all parents to get involved at Evergreen; this could be helping in the 
class, joining PTO, being on Site Council, field trips, helping out during fundraisers, etc.   I 
know that not everyone can come to school and volunteer, but I am challenging all parents to 
try to select a time and/or event during the school year and volunteer your time!!!!!! 
 

Thanks for supporting our kids, 
 

Have a great October, 
David Regal 
Principal 
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We will be kicking off our fall fundraiser with Believe on 
Friday, September 28th.  

Look for fundraising details and order forms to come 
home with your student on this day.  With your help, we 
will be raising money that will support and benefit our 
students through much needed PBIS programs, enrich-

ment activity offerings, field trips, school improvements, 
special programs, assemblies and student incentives. Our 
school would not be able to provide many of these pro-

grams and activities without the support of the  
Illinois Valley Community. 

 
 
 

PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS PAYABLE TO  
EVERGREEN ELEMETARY.       





September 
Students of the Month 

Garman  Alana Williams 

Pitts Jace Searle 

Patterson Zack Villanueva 

Bonney Ole Olson 

Senteney Sierra Jones 

Snyder Sophia Szijjarto 

Gladding Colten Webb 

Clements Justin Box 

Gilkey Andrew Senn 

Gragg Dakota Kohler 

Gutierrez Emily Kittson 

Nelson Mya Hiler 

Bethke Lilllian Bryant 

O’Donnell Kaylynn Thompson 

Green Morgan Clark 

Keil Gavin Wood 

BOOK FAIR SEPT 26TH TO OCT 2ND 8:00-3:00 PM 

BELIEVE FUNDRAISER SEPT 28TH TO OCT 15TH 

 

10/3   3:50-5:00 Smile Club 

10/5   9-11 Kaleidoscope 

   9:00-12:00 3rd Grade Emergency  

   Preparedness Project 

10/8   9-1:30 Dental Screening 

10/9-10/10  Dental Sealants for 3rd & 4th   

   grade 

10/12   NO SCHOOL-INSERVICE DAY 

10/16   2:10 PTO Meeting in Library 

10/19   9-11 Kaleidoscope 

10/22   2:10 SITE Council meeting in 701 

10/22-10/26  3rd & 4th grade Fiddling 

10/22-10/24 Dental Sealants for KG-2nd grade 

10/24   12:30-1:30 Canine Ambassadors with  

   the 2nd grade 

10/26   9-11 Kaleidoscope 

10/31   HALLOWEEN 

   11:35 Student of the Month Lunch 

   12:50 PBIS Assembly 

11/2   NO SCHOOL-CLERICAL DAY 

Available for students of  

Evergreen Elementary School 

Free released time Bible classes for character development with  

parental consent 

Meet off campus nearby last hour of the school day on Fridays to avoid 
conflict with core curriculum. 

Registration slips available at your school office or by email from 
jim@cefjo.com 

Not affiliated, staffed or sponsored by the school or district, but staffed 
by trained and screened volunteers from local Church congregations 

for over 50 years . 



Mr. Regal’s RED HOT Topics 
 PTO: Evergreen Parent Teacher Organization needs volunteers. If you are interested 

inquire at the office.  We need help planning, organizing, and implementing our yearly 
PTO activities and need all the help we can get to make each event AMAZING!  

 

 JACKETS AND GEAR:  PLEASE Label all of your student’s belongings 

   **** YOU MAY WANT TO CHECK THE LOST AND FOUND PERIODICALLY *** 
 

 AFTER SCHOOL PLANS: If your student’s after school plans change, please send a 
 note to the office stating: student name, student teacher and a complete explana-
 tion of the change. Also, if the plans change during the day, please contact the  

  office ASAP and prior to 1pm……. 

 

 All VISITORS/VOLUNTEERS: MUST check in at the office and get a badge  
  before moving about the campus.  If you are just walking you child to class 
  prior to the morning bell at 7:40am that is okay to do so without  

  checking in at the office. 

 

 NO FIDGET SPINNERS ARE ALLOWED ON CAMPUS DURING SCHOOL 
HOURS 

 

 SITE COUNCIL: Evergreen is in need of a few parents to help round out our Site  
          Council!   

Please be sure when sending your kids to school 
in costume that it meets school guidelines for  

appropriateness.  NO blood, violence or adult 
themed costumes are allowed.   

Thank you for your cooperation. 



For Parents to help their child/children succeed 
1)  GET INVOLVED AT SCHOOL……(Volunteer in the class, for activities,  

 field trips, PTO, Site Council, etc.) 
 
2)  SET AND MAINTAIN HIGH EXPECTATIONS FOR THEIR  
 EDUCATION…..support, encourage and celebrate successes 
 
3)  MODEL DESIRED BEHAVIORS…..(Academically, Behaviorally and Socially) 
 
4)  COMMUNICATE WITH STAFF (Teachers,  Office,  Administration,  

 etc.) 
 
5)  CHECK BACKPACKS NIGHTLY, FOR……… 
 
6)  TALK WITH YOUR KIDS ABOUT THEIR DAY AT SCHOOL 
 
7)  HOMEWORK SUPPORT…….(Establish a routine setting aside a specific 

 place and time to do it.) 
 
8) READ…….READ…...READ……. 
 
9)  GET A GOOD NIGHTS SLEEP 
 
10) HEALTHY BREAKFAST TO START THE DAY…...Remember, we offer 
 free  breakfast in the cafeteria beginning at 7:15/8:15  

Child Find for Special Education 
 

Public Law 105.17, known as the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA),  requires that school districts provide a free and appropriate 
education to all disabled children and young adults from birth through 21 years of age. The Three Rivers School District requests   assistance 
with the identification of any disabled children ages Birth through 21 who are not enrolled or currently being served in one of the District's 
schools. 

If you know of any disabled children ages 0 through 21, who are not receiving education services, please call the Three Rivers School District    
Special Education Department at   541-862-3111 x 5202. 




